EpicTogether

November Epic Message for Managers at NYPMG-Westchester

The EpicTogether team thanks you for your hard work and support! If you have any questions about the
information below, please email EpicTogetherUpdate@nyp.org. The EpicTogether team is distributing
important information for management to discuss with their staff. Please review relevant information
with your staff members.

What is Happening?

Staff and Role Validation: As we begin to prepare the Go-Live on June 4, 2021, the EpicTogether
Training Team is working through a large scale exercise called “Staff and Role Validation.” The purpose
of this exercise is to gather lists of all current staff with accurate CWID, role, facility, department and
Epic training needs.

Taking the time to complete this staff and role validation now is a necessary preparatory step to
ensure that all staff receive appropriate, high quality Epic Training.

The Epic Training Team will set up meetings with identified management staff to review and
validate their staff members.

All populated spreadsheets are due back to the training team no later than Friday, November
20, to EpicTogetherNYTraining@nyp.org

Who to contact with Questions/Feedback:
For questions about role validation and training, email EpicTogetherNYTraining@nyp.org.

For More Information:

Please visit EpicTogetherNY.org for more information about the project including timelines, testimonials,
and additional FAQs.
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